
Dismissal Procedures:

A double car line is used to dismiss for optimal efficiency.

Please see below for important safety information:

● The back gate does not open until at least 2:45.
● Please refrain from coming too early so that traffic

doesn’t back up on Sudith Lane.
● The entrance/exit lanes are one way, but the line

doubles at the merge sign.
● Stay in a double line around the playground. The last

curve is tight. USE CAUTION! You may have to merge
and then double up again. Caller will direct you, as
appropriate.

● Pull all the way forward to the 2nd crosswalk in a
double line. Put your car in PARK.

● Parents should stay in their cars. Have car tags visible.
● Students will load from the middle crosswalk (loading

zone). Do not put your car back into drive until ALL
students have been loaded from the loading zone.

● Have your child(ren) practice opening and closing their
doors.

● Students should be able to buckle their own seat belts
for dismissal efficiency.

● The staff member in the front crosswalk will indicate
when you can proceed.

● Merge back into one line and exit drive.
● As a reminder, no cell phone use should occur in the

car line.

Don’t forget! The dismissal process will take longer than usual the first
several days of school. Thank you for your patience with staff,
students, and parents as we dismiss.




